Teens in the Driver Seat Nebraska Program Application
Through generous funding from the Nebraska Highway Safety Office, Teens in the Driver Seat program is available at no cost to Nebraska high and junior high schools and community youth organizations. To be considered as one of the Teens in the Driver Seat sites for the 2022-2023 school year, we would like to know more about you and your interest in teen driver and passenger safety.
Fill out the information needed below and answer the questions.  Submit completed form to Jeanne Bietz at Jeanne.bietz@nebraska.gov. Selected schools/community organizations will be notified within one week of submitting this application.
Applicant Information:
Sponsor Name and Title:
School Name/Student Organization or Community Organization:
Street Address of School/Organization (including zip code):
Email:
Phone Number:
Answer the following questions:
1.  Why are you interested in participating in Teens in the Driver Seat?


2. What community partners (e.g. local police department, car dealer, insurance company) could you work with?


3. What in-school/organizational support would you have?


4. How do you see the program benefitting your school and community?


Fill out the following statement:
____________________________________ (participating school/organization) commits to working with Teens in the Driver Seat throughout the 2022-2023 school year.  The following students/youth and sponsor(s) commit to carrying out this project.




List Students						List Adult Sponsor(s)
1.							1.
2.							2.
3.							3.
4.							4.
5.
6.
7.
8.
9.
10.
11.
12.

*We will conduct and report at least 3 activities in the 2022-2023 school year. ___________(initial)
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